
From: Anna Wright (Cllr)  

Sent: 24 January 2023 15:05 

To: Planning; Sam FitzPatrick 

Subject: Planning application 2022/4190/P  

 

Dear Sam Fitzpatrick and the Planning Team 

 

I did send an email on this topic a while back but understand it may not have 

reached you so I am hereby sending a repeat message just in case. 

 

I am writing to object to the planning application 2022/4190/P regarding 

placing telecoms apparatus (including 6 antennae) on the roof of Crestview in 

Highgate Ward which I represent as Ward Councillor.  

 

Although the revised plans demonstrate a reduction in the size and height of the 

apparatus, the scale remains likely to have a significant impact on the skyline in 

the Dartmouth Park Conservation Area and – more specifically – on the setting 

and context of the neighbouring protected building, Grade 11 listed St Mary 

Brookfield Church. 

 

With thanks, 

 

Anna Wright 

Labour Councillor for Highgate Ward 

Cabinet Member for Health, Wellbeing and Adult Social Care 

 

 

 


